Russell M. Blau

Jeffrey R. Strenkowski
russell.blau@bingham.com
jeffrey.strenkowski@bingham.com

January 27, 2012
Via IBFS

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Office of the Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Attn: International Bureau
Re: Surrender of 214 Authorization of DSLnet Communications, L1LC
Dear Ms. Dortch:

Effective immediately, DSLnet Communications, L.LLC (“DSLnet”), hercby surrenders its
international 214 authorization, ITC-214-20001204-00708.

Pursuant to a series of pro forma intra-corporate mergers with their affiliate DIECA
Communications, Inc., DSLnet no longer exists as a separate entity, nor provides
international telecommunications services, and therefore, no longer requires a 214
authorization.

Please direct any questions to the undersigned.
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